
FOR THE FIRST TIME, undocumented drivers became 
eligible to apply for a California Driver’s License on January 
1st. Thousands have applied. If you haven’t but you’re 
thinking about it – come to this FREE session to learn how!  
Ask questions and get answers.

The California Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) will 
discuss your rights and explain the process.  

Everyone is welcome! 

A PANEL DISCUSSION

Getting A Legal Driver’s License  
(AB60)

Supervisor Warren Slocum invites you to

Join Us on
Tuesday, March 17, 2015

7:00 – 8:30 pm
Fair Oaks Community Center 

2600 Middlefield Road
Redwood City, CA  94063

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO RSVP:  
Irving Torres, Legislative Aide

(650) 363-4801 / itorres@smcgov.org


